| AKEVIEW BAPTIST ACADEMY

August 3, 2015

Dear Parents,

Parent Orientation will be held on Monday, August 10" at 6:00 p.m. We
will be discussing some very important matters relating to this school year and
your children, therefore, it is important that all parents (parents of returning
students as well as parents of new students) attend this meeting. Students and
children should not attend this meeting.

After the Parent Orientation meeting, teachers will be available in their
classrooms to greet you and answer any questions you may have. Also, there
will be forms for all parents to fill out. School supplies should be dropped off
during this time,

Student Orientation and classes will begin on Tuesday, August 11", at 8:00
am. All students should be present, in uniform, with all school supplies.
School hours for Tuesday will be 8:00 a.m. — noon. Extended care will not be
provided on Tuesday afternoon. Classes and extended care will follow the
regular schedule beginning Wednesday, August 12"

If you have not already turned in your ten (10) post-dated checks for tuition,
they must be turned in to the office by Monday night. For all new students,
we will need a copy of the child’s birth certificate and an up-to-date shot
record before the first day of school. Please bring these items to Parent
Orientation.

Sincerely,

Robernt Garland

Pastor Robert Garland
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Lakeview Baptist Academy 830 Shumacola Trail Tupelo, MS 38801 (662) 842-4005
Robert Garland, Pastor



